
CANAAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY MEETING

December l5r2017

Member attending: Sally Masson, Dennis Fuller, Gana Cary Connie Provencher, Walter Noyes,
Nancy Petro, Mary Lou Lovering, VirginiaCan, Harland Crawford, Jack Provencher, Sue Gosselin and
later joined by Diana Rancourt.

Meeting was called to order at 3:05 pm.

Sue made a motion to approve the minutes of the November 17,2017 meeting, minutes were approved.

No additions/deletions were made to the agenda.

The treasurer's report was read by Connie Provencher and was accepted and placed on hle. It was

decided to pay the dues for our membership to the Vermont Historical Society. Dues will be paid

with the Canaan Historical Society debit card. A motion was made by Sue for Diana and Dennis to
submit the application for the Tillotson Grant which is due before January 18, 2018 to do a second

video. All members voted and approved.

Dennis informed the members that Diana has received an email fromAlec Biron and he has

decided to do a second video of the interviews that were not included in the first video. A date

will be decided upon for meeting with Alec. Walter and Dennis talked about the event to be held this
sunrmer at the CanaanHill Cemetery. Dennis has invited historical society reps. from Pittsburg,
Colebrook, Lemington, and Island Pond to join us on January 28,2018 when Rachel Onuf will be here

to talk on how to store and display our pictures properly.

Christmas cards were passed out and were signed by members. They will be mailed to Joan Cowan,
Tommy Richards, Juana Schoff, and Dalton McBride.

Sally made a motion to adjourn the meeting, and was seconded by Walter.

Meeting adjourned at 4:00 pm.

Wassail Party started at 4 pm. Approximately 20 attended.

Craig Varley interviewed Wassail Party attendees about EthanAllen and Christmas past.


